

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

Our ref: SCPN Yr 1 Wriggly Nativity Performance

30th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 1 Performance of 'Wriggly Nativity' at 2.20pm on Thursday, 14th December 2023 in the school hall.

As seating in our hall is limited, admission will be limited to **two** places per family and we ask that you arrange for younger children/siblings to be looked after at home. Tickets will not be issued, we just look forward to seeing you.

After the performance all children will return to their classroom and you will be able to take them home afterwards; any siblings should be collected at the usual finishing time of 3.10pm.

This performance is in addition to the Singing Assembly on Tuesday, 12th December at 9.10am – details of which were emailed to you yesterday.

Yours sincerely

Year 1 Team









